
 

 
From: Richard Rayment   

Sent: 08 May 2023 11:23 

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Application S62A/2023/0017 
 

I object to this development on several grounds. 

Great Hallingbury is a residential area and the land should be used for housing, not a 24/7 

logistics centre. 

The B1256 is a minor road and this would increase traffic through the village considerably.    

Exiting on to the Dunmow road is already difficult during rush hour and this development 

would make it even worse. 

There is plenty of potential industrial development land on major roads around the airport. 

Yours sincerely 

Richard Rayment 

 

 

 

 

 

 




